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In the course of preparing this license renewal application, licensee undertook a review of the 
station’s online public inspection file (“OPIF”).  In that review, it was noted that its 2014 EEO 
Public File Report had not been uploaded to the station’s OPIF, although it had been filed in the 
station’s paper public inspection file.  Station personnel had been told by the inspector 
conducting a mock inspection of the station pursuant to the state broadcasters’ association 
program that the report did not need to be uploaded to the station’s then-new OPIF.  The report 
was uploaded to the station’s OPIF on May 26, 2021.  Licensee also discovered that there were 
technical errors with the uploads of its 2018 and 2019 EEO Public File Reports.  Both reports 
were initially uploaded on May 30, 2019 (meaning the 2018 report was uploaded one year late 
and the 2019 report was timely), but those uploads are showing with errors in the FCC’s system.  
Licensee reuploaded both reports on May 27, 2021.  In addition, licensee discovered that its 
issues/programs (“I/P”) list for Q4 2018 was uploaded two days late and its I/P list for Q2 2020 
was uploaded two and a half months late.  Finally, Cherry Creek has entered into a Consent 
Decree with the Commission to cover political broadcasting matters before May 14, 2021, so any 
noncompliance with the political file rules prior to that date is covered by the Consent Decree 
and has not been reviewed in connection with this application.  Any instances of noncompliance 
after the effective date of the Consent Decree that have been discovered by Cherry Creek will be 
reported to the Commission as required by the Consent Decree. 

 


